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"Society is unity in diversity."
- George Herbert Mead

Success! FCUSD had its first-ever district-wide
International Night at Cordova High School on
April 26th. The event was very successful, and
the diversity of cultures was prevalent from
Tonga to the Philippines to India to El Salvador
and much more. Students' performances were
amazing, in addition to all of the booths. The
appreciation of cultural diversity was the
hallmark of the event. Special thanks to the
Student Advisory Board, district employees,
volunteers, performers, and booth runners who
made the night memorable.
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Performances & Fashion Show
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International Day at Schools


